Public Notice

Sterling County is accepting sealed bids to replace an existing chiller with a 50 Ton Chiller at the Sterling County Courthouse .  Please call 325-378-3481 or stop by the Judge’s Office in the Sterling County Courthouse for job specifications.  Sealed bids will be accepted at the County Judge’s Office at 609 4th St, Sterling City, TX 76951 until 2:00pm on Friday, September 17, 2021 or can be mailed to PO Box 819, Sterling City, TX 76951.  Sealed bids will be opened at 3:00 pm on Thursday, September 23, 2021 at a Special Commissioners Court meeting.  Sterling County reserves the right to reject any/all bids.  

